
Urgent Update: Planning Committee 20 January 2022 
 
Item 4 
  
Telecommunications Base Station At Junction of Tonbridge road and Oakwood Road 
        
21/506690/FULL   
         
This application was called to Committee by Councillor Kimmance.  One local resident and 
another Councillor has contacted the Council requesting that the application be withdrawn 
from this planning meeting agenda due to the site notice not expiring until 28th January 2022.   
 
This was addressed within the committee report with the recommendation reading : 
 
“The Head of Planning and Development be given delegated powers to grant planning 
planning permission subject to no further representations being received up to and 
including the 28th January 2022 which raise any new planning issues not already dealt with 
in the report”.    
 
However, there is no principal objection to the report being withdrawn from the Committee 
agenda to await any further representations that may be received. The report will then be 
presented to the next available committee. 
 

Recommendation:  

Recommendation is that this application be withdrawn from the agenda.   

 


